
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Register Reference:  SD21A/0331 
Development:  Replace an existing 15m telecommunications structure with a new 

21m monopole structure carrying antenna and dishes enclosed within 
an extended 2.4 metre high palisade fence compound; associated 
ground equipment cabinets; associated site works; the proposed 
development is within the curtilage of a protected structure, no works 
proposed will directly affect this structure. 

Location: Sureweld International Ltd, Fonthill, Lucan, Co. Dublin 
Applicant: OnTower Ireland Limited 
App. Type: Permission 
Planning Officer: CONOR DOYLE 
Date Received: 08-Dec-2021 
Decision Due Date: 10-Feb-2022 
 
The above proposal is acceptable to the Environmental Health Officers subject to the 
following conditions: 
 
 

1. Noise levels arising from the structure and communications equipment shall not be so 
loud, so continuous, so repeated, of such duration or pitch or occurring at such times 
as to give rise to a noise nuisance affecting any noise sensitive location. 

 
2. Clearly audible and impulsive tones at noise sensitive locations during evening and 

night shall be avoided irrespective of noise level. 
 
 

 
Fiona Byrne  
Senior Environmental Health Officer 
 
 
 
Tom Prendergast 
Principal Environmental Health Officer  
 
 
 
 


